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December 2, 2003

Dear Colleague,

It is my pleasure to invite you to attend the Regional Press Seminar, "Why Another Summit of the Americas?", organized by the Summit of the Americas Secretariat.  This seminar will take place on December 12, 2003, from 9:00 a.m. to 6:00 p.m., in Washington DC in the Ruben Dario Conference Room, on the 8th Floor of the OAS building located on 1889 F Street, NW.  

The purpose of the Press Seminar is to provide government press and communication offices and media with information on the Summits of the Americas process and its results, and on the themes to be discussed at the upcoming Special Summit of the Americas, which will take place on January 12 to13, 2004, in Monterrey, Mexico. It will also serve as a forum where ideas can be exchanged on how to facilitate the process of disseminating information between local members of the press and their wider national and regional audiences. The Summit of the America is a unique forum where the 34 democratically elected Heads of State and Government of the Americas get together and discuss issues of common concern. 

Enclosed you will find a program for this event and a registration form for you to fill out and return by fax (202) 458 3665 or e-mail to summit-info@oas.org before December 8, 2003. 

I hope you will join us and I look forward to meeting you.
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Sincerely,

Irene Klinger

Executive Secretary

Summit of the Americas Secretariat
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